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SPECIAL MEETING NOTICE 

 
 

 
Notice is hereby given that two (2) or more Commissioners of the Port of Bremerton plan 
to attend and participate in a Port of Bremerton Leadership Retreat. The event will be 
held June 10, 2024, 12:00pm – June 11, 2024, 12:00pm in the Brothers Conference Room 
at Alderbrook (10 E Alderbrook Dr., Union WA). No formal action will be taken by the 
Commission during this event. 
 
Notice issue date: May 31, 2024 

Submitted on behalf of the Port of Bremerton Board of Commissioners by: 
Ginger McKenzie Waye 
Executive Assistant – Clerk of the Board  
Port of Bremerton 
360.813.0812 
gingerw@portofbremerton.org 

 


